
                                     
                                            Pansy Garden Club Minutes 
 
         The Pansy Garden Club met at the Garden Center on Sept 11, 2014. The meeting        
 
     was opened by Barbara Santee, President, at 6:30 P.M. Introductions of  officers, 
 
     guests and members were made. There were five new members. 
 
          Kathy Fox, Treasurer, reported that income from rentals roughly equaled 
 
     maintanence costs. She also gave a brief explanation of the need for two separate 
 
     accounts to the new members. 
 
          Mary Silverman, Historian, related to the membership the types of pictures, 
 
     mementoes, and information that are needed for the club scrapbook, with a request 
 
     that these materials be kept and turned in to her. 
 
          Rikki Clymore, 2nd vice-president, gave an overview of the programs that are 
 
     being planned for the year. Pictures of projects were passed, with a brief outline 
 
     of materials that will be needed. 
 
           Barbara Santee announced that the membership will be asked to bring specific     
 
     items each month to keep on hand all supplies needed for the center. The secretary 
 
     will post this information in the e-mailed meeting reminder. 
 
          President Barbara Santee discussed the fundraising sale of pansies and mums 
 
     from Des' Veggies. Presale forms were passed out. They are to be returned to her at 
 
     the Center, on October 2nd, from 4-6 p.m. Money collected needs to be included. 
 
          General announcements were made and meeting was adjourned at 7:30 P.M. 


